
 
Dear Ministers, 
 
Regarding the proposal to deprive families of a pension if their 
children do not attend school, please think very carefully before 
making the poor even poorer.  Things are hard enough for some 
people without making it worse. There are many important issues 
to be considered in such a move, eg the fact that non-attendance 
is a symptom of some underlying problem that needs to be 
addressed. These families need help, definitely not punishment. 
 
Yours respectfully, 
 
Maria A. Dunell 
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